
  

  

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 1s finished the term with lots of fun last term, with their No Major Outdoor Activities proving to be a great 

success, as well as lots of enjoyment in the 75 stars movie reward. Term 4 has started with lots of fresh faces ready 

to get stuck into learning, including writing Procedures and learning about Half. We will even be using the computers 

to publish our Procedures this term!! 

 

 Some reminders for upcoming events: 

 *Swimming lessons will run from Week 7-9 with two lessons a week on Wednesday and Friday. 1ANN will be going 

on Tuesday and Thursday.  

 *Year Level Assemblies will continue this term on Mondays at 12:50pm.  

 *75 star reward and No Major Reward invitations will be sent out later this term closer to the events.  

 

 Thank you,  

 Year 1 Teachers 


